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Date: 
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"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
6/ 15/2023 5:50:00 PM 
Rezoning application - Renfrew St supportive housing project 

Good morning Mayor and Counci l, 

We are writ ing to confirm t hat the City (as represented by t he Non-Market Housing team) has submitted a formal 
rezoning application to the Director of Planning for the City-owned site at 2930 Renfrew (at E.14th Ave). As you will 
recall, this site has been identified for the development of supportive housing pursuant to the City's Permanent 
Modular Support Housing Initiative MOU with BC Housing. The application wi ll be published on the Shape Your City 
website page on Friday, June 16th< https://www.shapeyourcity.ca/2930-renfrew-st>. 

As this project moves through the rezoning process, City staff wi ll be reaching out to offer key stakeholders identified 
in the pre-application an additional opportunity to meet and discuss any questions regarding the project. The City-led 
Q&A Period (formerly known as Virtua l Open House) will take place from July 5-18, 2023. 

In order to avoid any potential allegation of bias or that any Counci llor did not have an open mind when considering 
this project following a Public Hearing, we recommend that you refrain from expressing opinions on any rezoning 
application prior to the Public Hearing. Should Council receive questions or comments from the public, we would 
encourage you to remain neutral in offering any feedback. 

Should you have any questions, or should you receive correspondents/comments from the public on this application, 
please direct them to Theresa O'Donnell (Theresa.O'Donnell@vancouver.ca). 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges t hat it is situated on t he unceded t raditional territories of t he xwma8~yam (Musqueam), 
Si:iwxllNu7mesh (Squamish), and sal ilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh)Nations. 




